
Mission Statement 
The City-School Swimming Pool Planning Committee will explore opportunities for the 
City and the School District to collaborate on an area of mutual interest, our pool 
facilities. The Committee will evaluate the status of our current pools, explore 
opportunities for meeting our community’s needs through collaboration, explore 
opportunities for partnership with other organizations in our community, and refine 
options to present to the School Board and City Council for consideration. The objective 
of the Committee is to develop options that meet our collective needs, create efficiency, 
increase opportunities for our students, and improve the amenities for our residents.  
 


